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(CCC) Disclosures 
 
A response to Freedom of Information request RFI11447 was originally published 
in July 2022. None of the supporting documents referenced in the two supporting 
letters appear to have been published. Please could Cambridge City Council 
either confirm where these are to be found or publish these accordingly? 
 
Response 
 
The response was not attached on the disclosure page for case reference: 11447 
as the files were too large. We confirm the files have now been uploaded and are 
available to view on the Freedom of Information Disclosure page of our website. 
 

 Further queries on this matter should be directed to foi@cambridge.gov.uk 
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